
General Meeting minutes for 09/12/2019 

• Marcus KF4YHP, greeted everyone. 
• Marcus gave the report of the individual who is harassing the local repeaters. He has mostly 

been on the 62 repeater, but has jumped on others including our Shelby club’s repeater. From 
his pattern, he appears to work in Hoover but lives in the Trussville area, and is mostly on in the 
after-work hours. If you have more info, please email Cotton.Isbell@gmail.com with your report. 

• Terry KN4DLV asked for a vote SCARC helping the Shelby ARES group. ARES would like to use our 
facility for some meetings, let us participate in SETs (Simulated Emergency Tests), perhaps do 
some presentations. Before a vote or statement Marcus requested a statement of 
memorandum to have something to put in our files. Terry will provide, vote shelved for now.  

• Terry brought up the ARRL doesn’t show SCARC as an affiliated club. He will look into it to see 
what needs to be done.   

• Mike Lamb brought up the topic of Dorian and the National Hurricane Center. 
https://www.floridadisaster.org is one site that has usuful weather info. 

Treasurer Report 

• William, KM4SKC gave his report. There is $4,725.15 in the checking.  
• The repeater fund had $35 donated.  
• 17 in attendance 

Secretary / Webmaster Report 

• We are still promoting our Slack page. Go to http://w4shl.com/slack.php to find sign up 
instructions. 

• Gave an update on Jim, KG4KCM. 

Vice Presidents Report 

• Looking for programs. 
• Christmas party coming up – Will be using SLACK to communicate 
• Joey WN4AT will give the next presentation on “pico ballons”. 

Net Control 

• We are looking for net control operators. The script is on the webpage under Nets & Repeaters. 
Contact Mike W4TRK for coordination.  

Presentation 

Marcus, KF4YHP gave the presentation, showed a video on survival. 

 


